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Item # 4 and #7 
Francisco's Mexican Restaurant 
 
In review of the application on the agenda, the plans show the second floor as a bar with open 
floor space.  There is no attached documents that would explain the use of this space and it is left 
to assume that as the applicant is also applying for a 18+ entertainment license that this space 
would be used as a bar/night club type setting. 
 
I had brief conversation prior to the applicants filing of their paperwork and have not had any 
further contact by them to explain their business plan.  Furthermore, I see no documentation that 
gives prior record of operating a bar/night club with 18+ patrons. 
 

District recommends denial of this application for expansion,  increased capacity and 
entertainment license. 
 
Should the applicant bring items to the meeting that would meet requirements of the 
application process, I would seek referral to the next ALRC meeting to allow for the District to 
review the documents and meet with the applicants. 
 
 
 
Carl Gloede 
Captain of Police: Central District 
City of Madison Police Department 
211 S. Carroll St. 
Madison, WI 53703 
 


